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The first regular flight between Riga and Sochi will resume on Wednesday, June 18 after all
flights were suspended between Riga and Sochi in 1990s.  The flights by Air Baltic
will be scheduled twice per week and will be about three hours in duration.
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The Air Baltic airline has direct flights from Riga and Vilnius. In  Russia Air Baltic performs
flights from Moscow, Saint Petersburg,  Kaliningrad to Riga.
 The company is a partner of Aeroflot, Aeroflot-Don, Russia SCC, SAS,  Spanair, Austrian
Airlines, AeroSvit Airlines, Azerbaijan Airlines AZAL,  Belavia, Uzbekistan Airways and
Georgian Airways.
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